
THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASH I NG 'P O N 

My dear Mr. Carter: 

December 28, 1945 

I am gratified indeed to have the 

assurance of confidence which your Christmas 

message conveys. Such cordial expressions 

and good wishes are deeply appreciated. It 

was especially kind of you also to send me 

those turkeys and the pecans. My warmest 

thanks to you. 

May the New Year bring every happiness 

to you and yours! 

Mr. Amon G. Carter, 
President, 
Fort Worth Star-Telegram, 
Fort Worth, 
Texas. 


